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Singapore - Office Update 
 

 

Dear  , 

Please note that in line with the direction given by the Singapore Government in 

relation to the Covid-19 restrictions. Our Singapore office will be closed to all staff 

members and customers with effect from Tuesday April 7, 2020.  

 

We are currently making arrangements to have printers moved off-site to allow for 

B/L’s to be printed.  

 

For those clients who normally pick up their B/L from the Hapag Lloyd office you will 

need to advise Customer Service Documenation where these B/L are to be 

couriered out to.  

 

For any assistance please contact your local customer service representative  

 

If you would like to find out more about the current situation, visit the COVID-19 

section on our website.  
 

 

 If you have any questions or comments, please contact your local Hapag-Lloyd office or send me 

an email.  

Best regards, 
 

 

 
 

Christian 

from our Customer Communication  

team 
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 Keep in touch                                          
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